
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Firstly, may I congratulate those children (and staff) involved in Savvy 
Dance’s productions this week. It is fantastic that our pupils are given the 
opportunity to perform on a professional stage.  
 
As you know, in response to your feedback, we have been working to 
broaden the after-school clubs we offer our children and to ensure that there 
is good coverage for all ages. We are in the process of finalising an exciting 
schedule, ready to start next term.  
 
As so many children enjoy their Savvy Dance lessons each week, we were 
committed to keeping the company here as much as possible. However, due 
to the limitations of our hall space, we were not able to offer quite as many 
evenings each week as they currently use. Unfortunately, Savvy have 
resolved that they will no longer be able to offer classes at Penpol School. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Clare and her team for their 
commitment and dedication to the Penpol community and for providing so 
many incredible opportunities for our children.  
 
I am aware that there may be some misled speculation about the direction 
that Penpol is travelling in. I would like to reassure you that we at Penpol 
remain absolutely committed to keeping creativity, the arts and dance itself 
at the heart of what we offer our children. We are dedicated to supporting 
each and every child to find and enjoy their own unique passion.  
 
I do hope that many of you continue to use Savvy Dance in their new venue 
and that we are able to work with them again in the future. We are working 
quickly to secure dance provision for the autumn term and will update you in 
due course. 
 
If you do have any questions or concerns about this matter, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Chris Chislett 
 


